
This certifies that you have displayed extraordinary skill, vigilance, and fortitude by successfully avoiding the
iconic holiday tune "Last Christmas" by Wham! from December 1, 2024 to December 24, 2024.

In recognition of this remarkable achievement, we hereby declare you a true survivor of Whamageddon 2024,
a testament to your unwavering resolve in the face of seasonal melodies.

Presented with admiration on this day, December 25, 2024.

    Ron Chatman
General Manager, c89.5 Program Director, c89.5


